
 
St. Francis of Assisi Catholic School Safety 

Patrol--Permission Form 

I give my child, ____________________________, Homeroom #_________permission to be 

on the St. Francis of Assisi Catholic School Junior Safety Patrol for the school year 2022-2023.  

I understand that he/she will commit to the entire school year. 

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________Date___________ 

Parent’s Phone numbers __________________________________________ 

Parent’s Email __________________________________________________ 

***A paper schedule is posted in all 5th and 6th grade classrooms for the student’s use*** 

Mark Your Calendars for these Important Dates: 

• Wednesday, August 24th – Permission Forms are due to Mrs. Schmidt 5C 

• Friday, August 26th – Training for safety patrol members in Room 5C at 2:45pm.  This is 

a mandatory meeting. 

 

Returning patrol members:  

At the beginning of a new school year, it is very important that we have safety patrol students 

out on the first few days.  Please check here if you were a safety patrol member last year and 

would be able to help with patrol the first week of school, including the first day.  

If you are willing to help, please return this form at the Meet the Teacher, Tuesday, August 

26th, 2022, or on the first day of school, Wednesday, August 27th, 2022, so I can schedule the 

first week of school.  Your experience and help is greatly appreciated! 

_____I would be glad to help during the first few weeks until the new members are trained. 

Thank You,  

Mrs. Schmidt 

                                                                             

 

 

 

 

Please return to classroom teacher by Wednesday, August 24th. 

 


